
Cathy Albro Announces Independent Candidacy for Michigan House District 104 

Bellaire, MI — [Date] — Cathy Albro, a proven leader and compassionate advocate for community betterment, is proud 
to announce her candidacy for the Michigan House District 104 as an Independent. With a robust platform centered on 
community building, local investment, and constituent representation, Albro is determined to lead Michigan toward a 
more unified and prosperous future. 

"I am running for State Representative with a clear vision and a deep 
commitment to leadership, compassion, and unification," Albro states. "Our 
communities face significant challenges, and it is time to come together, 
transcend political divides, and work towards effective solutions for all." 

 Cathy Albro brings a wealth of experience as a former educator, small 
business owner, and community leader. She spent over 30 years running 
successful small businesses and understands the challenges and 
opportunities facing local entrepreneurs. Her background in education has 
given her a deep understanding of the importance of investing in our 
children and future generations.  

“The launch of my campaign represents a crucial step in our journey to 
bring positive change to District 104,” said Cathy Albro. “I am committed 
to leading with integrity and compassion, ensuring that every resident has a 
voice in our future.” 

Albro’s campaign is focused on fostering strong, vibrant communities by 
encouraging collaboration, empathy, and inclusivity. She believes in 
engaging with all constituents to address their needs and aspirations, creating an environment where everyone can thrive. 
"We need to work together, listen to each other, and build communities that reflect our shared values and goals,". She is 
committed to improving the local economy through strategic investments to support small businesses and families. 
"Investing in our communities is investing in our future. We must ensure that local businesses and workers have the 
resources they need to succeed"  

Albro promises to be a voice for all residents of District 104, ensuring that their concerns and ideas are heard and 
addressed. She is committed to transparency, accountability, and fairness in her decision-making process.  

"As your representative, I will prioritize your needs and work tirelessly to advocate for policies that benefit everyone," she 
says "Let's come together to build a better future for our families and communities".  

Contact: 

Cathy Albro 
Committee to Elect Cathy Albro 
Email: ElectCathyAlbro@gmail.com 

Website:   https://cathyalbro.com/ 

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/cathy.albro 
Instagram:  https://www.instagram.com/cathyalbro/ 
Phone:  (231) 577-9114 

 


